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(' '' h Commonwealth Edison/c' 72 Uhst Ad*ms strTet. Chicago. IlhnoisAddress Reply to: Post Office Box 767
(/ Chicago. Illinois 60690

July 5, 1984'

Director, Office of
Nuclear Reactor Regulations
Attn: Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Re: Byron Security Plan Revision 11 - Docket Numbers-50-454 and 50-45d5

Dear Sir:

Enclosed are six (6) copies of Revision 11 to the Byron Nuclear Station
Security Plan.

This revision addressed NRC comments we received during the May 3
on-site review and also Edison's licensing commitments.

These enclosures contain Safeguards Information which must be protected
from public disclosure pursuant to 10CFR 73.21.

Sincerely,

d ,[he- -

w
Dennis L. Farrar
Director of Nuclear Licensing
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Enclosures (6)
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THE ENCLOSURE CONTAINS-SAFEGUARDS-I WORMATION.
Upon separation this pace is decontrolled.
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